August 10, 1955

8ir Bubert Wilkins
37 Vest 53rd Street
New York 19, H.X.

Dear 8Sir Hubert:

First, let me apologise for the delay in answering your lestter of
June 30. David Adler was out of town for poms time, then it was
turned over to Russell Bucklin because of ths checks, and finally
it comes to me for answering and filing. We are most grateful for
the $60 and $100 checks for our two funds.

As for the books you want to buy, I would suggest thet you wait

for another letter which we are planming to send out, probably next
week, with & eouple of questionneires asking hov many books you
want, vhere they're going, ete. As thinge stand mow, we are quite
sure the book will be out by October 1, possibly a 1little before.

I believe each book will be delivered in a mailing carton, with

ten books in a big carton. We will be glad ‘to send as many as

you vant to any address you specify. But the letter with the detaills
should be ready mext weak.

By this time yom should have received our first two guarterly news
letters and so be & little up-to-date as to what's going om. Walll
get out another one early in October. In the meantime, if there's
anything special you would like to know, plesse vrite me snd I'11
promise to answer much more preaptly.

Sincerely yours,

Secretary-Genaral
Harian Rowley

P.8. I just noticed that I dida't give you the price. The pre-
publication wholesale price has been set at §7.50.



